
After being devastated about missing

Nationals we managed to get a brief stint

back in the pool before being locked down

again. We managed to get once last China

Bar dinner in and are keeping in touch via

our WhatsApp chat and our new Strava

group.

What’s 
happening in

Victoria

The UWRA has been working on ways to keep enthusiasm up between the

lockdowns and cancelled tournaments. We are continuing to plan for the

next year to make sure we all have plenty to look forward to. Keep an

eye out for some exciting updates about tournaments and the World Cup

(only a few years away!)

Get in touch with your UWRA delegate if you have ideas of what UWRA

can do to grow our amazing UWRA community.

Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA@uwraustraliaunderwaterrugbyaustralia

• Have you ever wanted to plan your whole life around UWR? We are

preparing a Tournaments Calendar to provide an overview of

tournaments planned for this year.

• World Championships are only two years away! We are working on

preparing National Team Selection Guidelines to start the process

of selecting coaches, selectors and players.

• Our Coaches are about to get a boost by being able to complete a

Coaches Training Course to help the provide the best coaching to

their players.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxf0rGGIGse161rcs4hQpCA
https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia/
https://www.facebook.com/underwaterrugbyaustralia



